

Join us online or by phone for MHNA's virtual Annual Meeting on March 2, 2021







ANDY WILSON

JASON LYON

VICTOR GORDO

HOW TO ATTEND

If you are on our email list, look for a message with the Zoom information the day before the meeting. If you are not on our email list, subscribe now: bit.ly/MHNAemail

If you prefer not to join our email list, email your name and home address to info@mhnapasadena.org and we'll send you the Zoom information one day prior.

SUPPORT MADISON HEIGHTS

The Madison Heights Neighborhood Association monitors City Council and Planning Commission meetings and takes action on issues like development, crime, traffic, and trees. All of our projects are funded by caring residents like you.

You don't have to be an MHNA donor to attend the annual meeting, but we deeply appreciate your financial support.

Please visit MHNAPasadena.org and donate what you can:

MHNA is a 501(c)3 tax-exempt organization. Your contribution is tax-deductible.

AGENDA

- Opening remarks by MHNA President John Latta 7 pm
- 7:10 District 7 Councilmember Andy Wilson
- Mayor Victor Gordo 7:20
- 7:50 District 7 Planning Commissioner Jason Lyon
- Board election and closing discussion 8:20
- 8:30 Adjournment

Our three guest speakers will share brief updates and answer questions. Email questions to info@mhnapasadena.org as soon as possible. Our ability to monitor email during the meeting will be limited.

ELECT MHHA LEADERS

Your neighbors volunteer their time to serve Madison Heights. At the end of the meeting, you'll have the opportunity to elect the slate of candidates (on the reverse) via an online survey app.



SLATE OF CANDIDATES FOR OFFICERS AND BOARD MEMBERS

John Latta

President (current)

I am a long-time resident committed to keeping Madison Heights and all of Pasadena a wonderful place to live and work.

Erika Foy

Vice President, Membership (current)

I have lived in Madison Heights for 25 years in a house built in 1908. I love the historic, tree lined streets of our neighborhood. I enjoy participating in the planning of the future of our wonderful city and also keeping an eye out for issues that might be concerning for those of us in Madison Heights (traffic, development, mansionization).

Andrew Oksner

Vice President, Operations (new)

I, along with my wife Barbara, and two dogs have been residents of Madison Heights for over 15 years. I attended UC Berkeley and professionally have focused on real estate and corporate finance.

My areas of particular interest are to control mansionization and to better understand its approval process, mitigate heavy traffic, and to insure that we maintain the qualities that makes Pasadena special.

Kristin Harrison Treasurer (current)

I was born and raised in Pasadena. I grew up in Madison Heights on Magnolia Avenue. After college in San Diego, I moved all the way across my street when my husband and I married. We have raised two boys who are both about to graduate from college this May. These same boys rode their bikes to Polytechnic School until they could drive.

I have been involved in non-profits both in Pasadena and Los Angeles and my husband works on Lake Avenue with Sterling Financial Group. My areas of interest for our neighborhood are traffic flow and congestion, massive upscaled development bordering our neighborhood, and removal of trees for development.

Glenn Camhi

Secretary (current)

I've lived in Madison Heights for over two decades, and regularly walk the entirety of it with my husband and dogs.

I'm a screenwriter, a volunteer with Pasadena Humane (where I also serve on a couple committees), the District 7 member of the Transportation Advisory Commission, and the Secretary of MHNA. I care about protecting the unique historic character of our neighborhood, maintaining our city's urban forest and walkability, keeping the streets safe for all modes of transport, and helping to bring the community together.

Suzie Boyer

Beautification Chair (current)

I've lived in Madison Heights for over 25 years. Having previously lived in NYC, I love the historic homes, tree-lined streets, and different neighborhoods that make up Pasadena. I care about keeping Pasadena's neighborhoods and character intact even as we navigate through future growth.

Lon Bender

Board Member (new)

I've lived in Madison Heights for 15 years. My wife, Heidi, and I moved here from the Venice Canals, and find the neighborhood incredibly friendly, beautiful and peaceful.

Over the past 40 years I have applied myself to the art of motion picture sound design. I feel that we need to protect the historical character of the neighborhood, and I'm happy to be part of the effort moving forward.

Anthony Cannizzo

Board Member (current)

I have been a resident of Madison Heights since 2008. I am passionate about the safety of our children and always finding ways to be a good neighbor and citizen.

Ron Manzke

Board Member (current)

My better half, Blair, and I have been living in Madison Heights for 27 years and counting, raising two children and several dogs and cats along the way. While managing branding projects for many well-known companies in Southern California, I have been a member of the MHNA Board on and off for ten years, battling the ongoing challenges of mansionization and traffic.